
Year 10 Reward Trip to Thorpe Park

Dear parents & carers, 

To celebrate the end of Year 10 we have booked a trip to Thorpe Park on Monday 21st July
2025. It will be an early start and a late return.
 
7.15 am – Depart Farmor’s
5.00 pm – Depart Thorpe Park
6.30/7.00 pm – Arrive back at Farmor’s
  
As this trip is not an essential part of the curriculum, we are requesting a voluntary
contribution of £38 per person to cover the cost of transport and entrance to the theme
park. Should insufficient contributions be made then the trip will not be able to proceed.
 
Farmor’s School believes that all students should have equal opportunity to benefit from
school activities independent of their parents’ financial means. If you are unable to make
the financial contribution for this trip, please see this section of our website for information
about how to apply for help with the costs, or contact the finance team:
finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
 
If you wish your child to go on the trip, please pay for the trip on ParentPay by the 23rd
May.
 
All payments are non-refundable and should a students’ behaviour fall below our high
expectations they will not be allowed on the trip and it is highly unlikely a refund will be
made.

Kind regards
 
Christine Bass
Head of Year.

01285 712302 

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 
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